
 

 

Belize City, Belize, December 6, 2022 - The Association of Real Estate Brokers of Belize (AREBB) is pleased 
to inform the media and the public of the signing of a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between 
AREBB and BNAR taking place tomorrow, December 7, 2022, in Belmopan. 

The MOU outlines the path to a full merger of the two Associations that is expected to culminate within 
a six-month period. It sets out the responsibilities of each Committee within the Associations in carrying 
out a successful transition into one formal and democratic body. 

This is a historic event and one that has been in the making for many years. It signifies an evolution in 
the industry and a recognition that by working together within the same industry we can ensure that 
all voices are heard that all opinions are taken into consideration, and that the best decisions are being 
made in guiding one of the most valuable industries in Belize.  

For more information, feel free to reach out to the AREBB executive at office@arebb.com.  
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